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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday April 8th, 2024 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 
 

 
 

New The Catholic Children’s Bible 
English 

 Empower and inspire kids to read, understand, and love the Word with The Catholic Children’s 
Bible! This full-color Bible features large print for easy reading, wondrous illustrations to bring 
Bible stories to life, and special sections that help kids go deeper into the Word.   
Great gift for a child receiving Sacraments this spring:  https://www.smp.org/  

New Celebrating Easter – Everyday! 
English 

Did you know that we celebrate the Easter season for 50 days? By now, most if not all retail stores 
have taken down Easter decorations and products; but as Catholics, we continue to celebrate the 
Easter season and proclaim Jesus Christ, our Risen Lord until the feast of Pentecost. Even then, 
because our faith is rooted in the Resurrection of Christ, we are called to always remain Easter 
people! To dive deeper into this Easter season, follow Dr. Tim Gray on the Formed website as he 
shares daily reflections for Easter. Dr. Gray is a biblical scholar and the current president of 
Augustine Institute. Formed is a Catholic formation resource to help Catholics grow in their faith.  
Check it out at  https://watch.formed.org/daily  

https://www.smp.org/
https://watch.formed.org/daily

